
122 Upper Way, Upper Longdon
Staffordshire WS15 1QD



A wonderfully bright, detached family home offering spacious and flexible
accommodation over two floors, catering for the modern needs of a growing family.
Surrounded by some of the most picturesque countryside the area has to offer the
position of this property is a 'dog owner's dream' on the doorstep of Cannock Chase yet
only a short walk from the popular Chetwyn Arms. The accommodation comprises:
spacious porch, entrance hallway, living room, sitting room, kitchen diner, study and
shower room on the ground floor and four bedrooms and a bathroom on the first floor.
The real treat lies outside with one of the most impressive gardens we have seen in
recent years in addition to private driveway parking and a large double garage.

Viewing is essential to appreciate the charm of this happy family home and its idyllic
location.

GROUND FLOOR
Accessed via a large porch with access to the garage and house itself. The ground floor
offers great flexibility with two receptions rooms in addition to the kitchen diner, study,
hallway and shower room.

FIRST FLOOR
Continuing the wonderfully bright accommodation the first floor boasts four bedrooms,
with bedrooms three and four being of similar sizes therefore avoiding the dreaded
arguments when kids are choosing their rooms. There is a good level of storage, bright
landing, bathroom and pleasant views.

OUTSIDE
The real treat lies outside with possibly one of the most impressive and lovingly tended
gardens we have seen in recent years. To the fore is a neat lawned garden with a
selection of established flower beds, off street parking for a number of vehicles and a
large integral double garage. To the rear is a, simply stunning, mature garden, which
has clearly been the pride and joy of the current owners for many years. Beautifully
manicured and designed to offer the perfect mix of shaped lawns, established beds and
borders, patio seating areas and vegetable garden.

122 Upper Way, Upper Longdon
Staffordshire WS15 1QD

£425,000
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